
 

 

 

 

 

Physical Education Newsletter Autumn 2019 

 
Welcome to our Autumn term newsletter.

. 

During the Autumn term Sapphire, Turquoise and Indigo class have enjoyed 

working with Top Corner Coaching to learn games skills such as throwing and 

batting for the game of rounders.  Year 2 also learnt new skills to put a sequence 

of movements together using the apparatus and the floor.  Thank you all for your 

continued support with ensuring all pupils have the correct PE kit in school. 

  If you are attending any of our clubs and are wanting to bring a snack please 

only bring a portion of fruit.  Children can use their school water bottles for a 

drink.  

We wish you all a safe and happy holiday and look forward to seeing you all in 

the spring term.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any Questions or comments? Email us at admin2326@welearn365.com 

NEWSFLASH 

We are exceptionally proud of our PE provision 

at Telford Infant School.  We were first 

awarded the afPE Quality Mark for Physical 

Education & Sport in May 2016.  On 12th 

December 2019, we were again awarded the 

Quality Mark for a further 3 years. 

After school clubs to 

continue with Fit2Dance, 

Multisports, Girls Football, 

Boys Football and Tennis. 

Leamington North Cluster 

Dance Competition taking 

place in February. 

Reception working with Top 

Corner Coaching. 

Celebration assemblies will 

take place on a Friday 

afternoon. 
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 Swimming 

 

 

Well done to the following for receiving 

certificates, medals and badges for their 

achievements in swimming. 

Reception  Jensen and Lauren 

Year 1 Finnley J, Finley B, Emily H, Lyra L, Ethan B, Freya, Ralphie, Thomas B, Eshan, Ned 
and Spencer. 
 
Year 2 Millie, Thomas, Mia, Alexia, Lottie, Claudia, Albie, Lucas, George, Seb, Evelyn and 
Eve. 
 
 

 

Gymnastics 

 

Congratulations for achieving your individual 

certificates for beam, bar and floor work. 

Year 1 Lois 

Year 2 Annabel H, Evelyn, Anabelle R, Nancy, Isla, Bea, Esther, Sophia and Eve. 

 

 

Football 

Well done for receiving your trophies, medals and 

player of the match awards. 

 

 

Year 1 Rohan and Finley B. 

Year 2 Daniel, Tom, Bea, Molly and Rajan. 

 

 



Dance 

Well done to the following for achieving 

their dance awards. 

 

Year 1 Sophie, Lois and Mia. 

Year 2 Evelyn (Ballet), Connor, Nancy and Cyrine 

 

 

Martial Arts 

Congratulations for your achievements in 

Karate and Tae Kwon Do. 

 

Year 1 Rohan and Hannah. 

Year 2 Lucy and Mollie. 

 

 

Running and Cycling 

 

Well done to the following for your running certificates and 

medals. Keep it up!! 

Year 1 Ralphie, Spencer and India. 

Year 2 Riley (running), Riley (cycling), Sophia and Bea. 

 

Have a safe and happy holiday 

from all at Telford Infant School. 
 

 


